
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date: April 3, 2012 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  REQUEST FOR STAFF ATTENDANCE – GLEN SHIELDS ACTIVITY CENTRE 

                         COMMUNITY MEETING  

Submitted by: Councillor Alan Shefman 

 
 
Whereas, in response to requests from the Glen Shields Community, staff are currently reviewing 
the earlier decision to demolish the Glen Shields Park Activities Centre, and  
Whereas, the community has requested that staff develop some concepts to redevelop the site 
by making use of salvageable parts of the Centre,  
It is therefore recommended,  
1. that staff attend a community meeting to be held on April 17, 2012 to discuss improvements for 
the local recreation facilities in Glen Shields Park, and 
2. Staff prepare the concepts related to the improvements for these facilities for consideration at 
the community meeting. 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
 
 
 
Attachments 

 
[none] 
 
 

 


